
The Vegetable Crops Hotline newsletter provides the commercial vegetable grower with timely 
information about disease, insect and weed pests, fertility practices, post-harvest problems, pesticide label 
changes, meetings and much more. Each year, the Hotline is published 12 times during the growing season 
(April - September) with additional issues in February, March and October. 

In addition to the regularly scheduled issues of the Hotline, subscribers will be emailed articles published 
between issues about pressing matters. Growers may also use this form to sign-up for Veggie Texts. 
These texts, which will be of 160 characters or less, will deliver critical information to mobile phone 
numbers or email addresses. 

To subscribe, please fill in your name and address below, and send this form and a check for $15.00 
made payable to Purdue University to: 

Vegetable Crops Hotline Subscription 
Southwest Purdue Ag Program 
4369 North Purdue Road 
Vincennes, IN 47591 

***** (Please complete the following) ***** 

Name: ______________________________________________________________________________ 

Address: _____________________________________________________________________________ 

City: State: Zip Code: _____________________ 

Phone: (home) and/or (work) 

____ Yes, I would like to receive Veggie Texts. Please provide your cell phone number and provider or an email 

address: 

Cell Phone: ________________________________________________________________________  

Carrier: (eg: Verizon, AT&T) __________________________________________________________ 

Email address: _____________________________________________________________________ 

If you would like to receive free email notification when a new issue of the Vegetable Crops Hotline is 
published online, please give us your email address E-Mail address: 
______________________________________________________________ 

or by sending an email to: vch-join@lists.purdue.edu You will receive an automated response requesting 
confirmation of the request. Replying to that message adds you to the list. 
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